
10/12/2021 

Lisa Calder 
15 / 6 - 8 Waterloo Street 
Narrabeen 2101 
lisa@topperman.com 

RE: PEX2018/0009 - 1294 Pittwater Road NARRABEEN NSW 2101

I am completely against increasing the height limit of any building in the Narrabeen district 
above what has been officially approved in our current Council regulations. If Council permits 
one development over the existing height limited then there is a precedence set for any future 
development in the area to contest a height limit. I don't want this increased height limit in 
Narrabeen, I live here as I like the current height limit - this is why 10 years ago, I did not 
purchase in Dee Why, and paid a premium to live in Narrabeen - the current atmosphere is the 
one I want to continue to live in - I never want to live in a Dee Why atmosphere, I want to live in 
our 'village/community' atmosphere without huge buildings blocking out sunlight and causing 
wind tunnels.
I am against this proposal as it is the thin edge of the wedge turning Narrabeen into a DEE 
WHY and NO body here wants that.
Their proposal for a building must comply to the current height requirements. 
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